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StaFF MaSSES 

St. Mary’S CoMMiSSionS 

 
Fr. Tuan Van Nguyen- Pastor                                                     
815-467-2233 ext.106 
stmarysminooka@sbcglobal.net 
 
Deacon Fred Ban- Director of RE                                               
815-467-2769, deaconfredstmarydre@yahoo.com  
 
Kathy O’Hagan- Pastoral Associate                                                    
815-467-4228 stmary3@sbcglobal.net 
 
Mary Blatti- Office Manager/Bulletin Editor                
815-467-2233 ex100,stmarysminooka@sbcglobal.net 
 
Mary Mogensen - Bookkeeper/ Foundation for Faith 
815-467-2233 ext. 101, stmarysbusiness@gmail.com 
 
Kaleigh Mattson- Director of Music/Website/Social 
Media Coordinator 815-467-2233 ext 109 

Weekend Masses-         Saturday- 5:00pm 
            Sunday- 7:30am, 9am Livestream         
                           and 11am 
Weekday Masses            Mon, Tues, Thurs, Fri-  8:30am 
Communion Service-      Wed- 8:30am 
Confession-                      Saturday’s  4pm-4:45pm  
               in the Church              
Anointing of the Sick     Fr. Tuan is available for personal
             anointing at home, nursing  
             home, hospice etc. Please call  
             the rectory  815-467-2233. 

 Administration-  
John Jun 
Drjohnedd@aol.com 

Education-                                                            
Mary Kimble 
mtk2553@aol.com 

Prayer Squares Group-                                        
Peg Francisco 
stmarysminooka@sbcglobal.net 

Adult Choir/Children Choir-                           
Kaleigh Mattson 
Kaleigh.stmarysmusic@gmail.com 

Eucharistic Ministers-                                             
Fr. Tuan 
stmarysminooka@sbcglobal.net 

Prayer Tree-                                                         
Peg Francisco 
stmarysminooka@sbcglobal.net 

Bible Study-  
Cathy Fouts 
cathyfouts@comcast.net 

Finance Committee-                                           
Dan Friant 
daf1852@gmail.com 

Protecting God’s Children                                        
-Deacon Fred Ban 
Deaconfredstmarydre@yahoo.com 

Building and Grounds-                            
Dave Clark 
chiefengin@sbcglobal.net 

Fishers of Men-                                                 
Kevin Pullara 
kevinapullara@gmail.com 

Quilters-                                                          
Carole Fremarek 
cfremarek@sbcglobal.net 

Children’s Liturgy-                                                      
Karen Resar 
karenresar@yahoo.com 

Funeral Luncheon-                                           
Anne Schrishuhn 
ponzovista@gmail.com 

Worship Commission- 
Chris Gregory 
cslkgreg@msm.com 

Children's Mass Coordinator-                       
Katrinka Kochanek 
KKochanek@divfin.com 

Greeters-                                                                  
Fr. Tuan 
stmarysminooka@sbcglobal.net 

Religious Education- Deacon Fred Ban 
deaconfredstmarydre@yahoo.com 

Christmas Giving Tree-                                      
Kathy Williamson 
 

Knights of Columbus-                                                        
Brian Flanigan 
briankflanigan@yahoo.com 

Welcoming Committee-                                
Doris Boehm 
wdboehm@att.net 

Council of Catholic Women-                                 
Jeanne Rapp 
Jeanchuck73@gmail.com 

Lectors-                                                                
Kathy O’Hagan 
stmary3@sbcglobal.net 

 

ContaCt inForMation 

Parish Council-                                          
Anne Schrishuhn 
ponzovista@gmail.com 

Youth Ministry-                                        
Joanne Ban 
joban4smym@yahoo.com 

ProLife-                                                        
Kathy Glover 
(815)467-2233 

 

 

 

 

 

RCIA-                                                                   
Deacon Fred Ban/ Kate Ross 
deaconfredstmarydre@yahoo.com  

Religious Education -                                   
Deacon Fred Ban 
deaconfredstmarydre@yahoo.com 

 

815 941-4419.  

 

815-277-6363  

Parish Rectory  Office- Mon-Thurs-8am-4pm 
   Fri- 8am-12pm 
Rectory Phone-    815-467-2233 
 
Website-   www.stmarysminooka.com 
Fax-   815-467-1760 



MaSS anD PrayEr intEntionS 

   DATE   TIME        MASS INTENTION          FROM  

 Robyn Bumgarner 
Judy Stafford 
Special Intentions 
Sara Lovell 
Elaine Troutman 
Roger Dollinger 
Wren Wagoner 
Sue Burich 
 

This week candles were lit for : 
 

· Gloria Ziebler 
· Angelo Anzalone 
· Ronald Foster 
· Debbie Phillips 
· Police & Firefighters 
· An end  to  the Corona Virus 
· Sanctity of Life from Conception until  Natural Death 

 
If you would like a candle lit outside for a                
special intention, please call the Parish 
Office at 815-467-2233. 

 
 

Denise Tonarelli 
Kimberly Gaydula 
Dylan Pickett 
Paul Thien Phu 
Fr. Jim Lennon 
Deidra Hogan 
Lonnie Barutello 
Jerry Davidson 
 

Parish Sick List 

Morning Rosary is prayed daily before 8:30am. Mass. 
  
Saturday, April 2  5:00pm  Bill Stafford    Kathy & Craig Williamson 
      Ken Kinsella    Gloria Maxwell & Family 
Sunday, April 3   7:30am  Rita Bernardy    Chuck Bernardy 
    9:00am  Al & Mike Mance   Bonnie Rentschler 
      David Gregory Sr.   Knights of Columbus 
      Sanctity of Life  
    11:00am Lorraine Davidson   Joe & Carol Schmitz 
Monday, April 4   8:30am  Rex and Ben Easton   The Family 
    6:00pm- 7:30pm  Private Confession 
Tuesday, April 5  8:30am  Larry Kunke    Pat & Judy Tierney 
Wednesday, April 6  8:30am  Communion Service 
Thursday, April 7  8:30am  Walt Reichen    Denise Tonarelli 
Friday, April 8   8:30am  Aniata Chiovatero   Rita & Bill Chiovatero 
    3:00pm  Stations of the Cross 
    6:00pm-7:30pm  Private Confession 
Saturday, April 9  5:00pm  Mom & Dad Staskiewicz   The Family 
      Ron Foster    Tom & Pat McHugh 
      Bill Stafford    June Battey  
      Jack Macey    The Foster Family 
      James McEvilly    The Reed Family 
      Living and Deceased members  
      of the  Golubiak Family 

Sunday, April 10       7:30am        Rita Bernardy         Charles Bernardy 
          9:00am        Lorraine Davidson         Bonnie Rentscler 
           Sanctity of Life 
        11:00am        Clementina Jimenez         Maya Atilano 

Lorenzo Benitez 
Marlena Benitez 
Rosalie Jostes 
Gerald Boucher  
Alyssa Stroening  
Gerry Loucks  



 

From Bishop Hicks 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
Welcome to St. Mary’s Church! 

Would you like to become a Registered Parishioner? 
 

     We are so blessed to have you with us today and every day! Our liturgies are made  
better by your  presence and  participation. We hope that you find the experience  here  at 
St. Mary’s to  be a warm and inspiring experience of the Eucharist and  the faith  that we                                    
profess.         
                                                                                                                                                       
If you are not registered and would like to be, please fill out the form below and mail it to 
the Parish office at St. Mary’s, P.O. Box 456, Minooka IL 60447. 

 
Name:______________________ 
Address____________________ 
City_______________________ 
Phone:_____________________ 

          Good Friday Ecumenical 
Walk 

 
When?    4/15/2022 at 10:00am  
Where?   Lions Park 
Who?      All the Churches in our Community 
 

Everyone is Invited! 
 

Please join us for this faith filled experience. 



RE NEWS 

 Volunteer Schedules  

 Good Morning RE Families, 
 
Welcome back from Spring Break! 
 
We hope everyone had a great time with your families. 
 
We now turn towards Easter and Holy Week. Please go to our website and Facebook page for 
details regarding Masses and Service schedules.  
 
Please watch your emails for end of RE information, we only have a few weeks left this year 
and lots left to do!! 
 
Peace and Blessings 
 
 Deacon Fred Ban 
Director of Faith Formation 

  Date Lector Eucharistic  
Ministers 

Altar                  
Servers 

Saturday, April 9 
5:00pm 

Kathy                            
Sabuco 

Roy                        
Sabuco 

Jada                                
Akroush 

Sunday, April 10 
7:30am 

Ric                                   
Offerman 

Carole                    
Fremarek 

Antonio                           
Esquivel 

Sunday, April 10 
9:00am 

Vic                                
DelMastro 

Erica Schramm 
Sydney Yunker 

Moly                     
Schramm 

Sunday, April 10 
11:00am 

Brenda                                   
Rittof 

Jessica Folsom 
Jane Spray                 

Sarah  
Folsom 

St. Mary's Book Club 
   

Our next selection is "The Last Thing He Told Me" by Laura Dave.  
This novel is a thriller about a newlywed and step mother who must unravel the mystery left behind, when 
her husband disappears during an embezzlement investigation. Copies of the book are available at the 
Minooka Public Library.  
 
Please plan on joining us in our discussion on Tuesday, April 19, 2022 at 2:30 p.m.  If the weather permits, 
we will meet outside at the parish center, however please watch for future emails concerning the location, 
as the weather is very questionable this time of year. 
All are Welcome!  
 
Questions? Please call Mary at 815-467-9577  

 



Private Confession 
 
 
 
Lenten Musical                        
Meditation 
 
Palm Sunday Mass 
 
 
Tenebrae 
 
 
 
 
 
Mass of the Lord’s                
Supper 
 
 
 
Good Friday 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Decorating the Church 
 
Blessing of the Easter       
Baskets 
 
Easter Vigil 
 
 
 
 
 
Easter Sunday Masses 

Monday, April 4 from 6:00pm - 7:30pm 
Friday, April 8 from 6:00pm - 7:30pm 
Every Saturday from 4:00pm - 4:45pm 
 
Friday, April 8 at 7:30pm 
 
 
Saturday, April 9, at 5:00pm  
Sunday, April 10, at 7:30am, 9:00am and 11:00am 
 
Wednesday April 13th, at 7:00pm. Setting the mood for the  Triduum (Holy 
Thursday, Good Friday, and the Easter Vigil), Tenebrae, Latin for “darkness” is 
a candlelight prayer service observed for centuries in monasteries. It includes 
Psalms, Scripture, and solemn Lenten music. 
 
 
(Holy Thursday) Thursday, April 14, at 7:00pm. We   commemorate the Last 
Supper before His death.  The Church will stay open for one hour for Adora-
tion until 9:00pm. 
 
  
Friday, April 15 at 3:00pm - Shadow Stations of the Cross  performed  by our 
Teens. 
 
Friday, April 15 at 7:00pm. (Passion of our Lord) Mass is not celebrated.  How-
ever during our liturgy you will have the  opportunity to receive Holy Com-
munion which will be  consecrated at Mass on Holy Thursday. 
 
 
Saturday, April 16, at 9:00am  
 
Saturday, April 16, at 11:00am - In the Parish Center 
 
 
Saturday, April 16, at 7:00pm. The celebration of the Easter Vigil Liturgy in-
cludes the blessing of the fire, the lighting of the Easter Candle, Liturgy of the 
Word and the Eucharist.  Each year during our liturgy we renew our Baptismal                   
Commitment and welcome new members into our faith. 
 
 
Sunday, April 17, at 7:30am, 9:00am and 11:00am. 

      Lent and Holy Week Schedule 2022   
Every Friday during Lent Stations of the Cross are at 3:00pm              



ST. Mary’s News 

 What is Spiritual Adoption?  
 

Spiritual Adoption is a way to prayerfully bond to particu-
lar, yet unknown, baby as he/she begins the  
journey from conception to birth. Through Spiritual  
Adoption, you commit yourself to remembering that  
child in prayer for 40 weeks, thus “adopting” them, until 
the day that they are born. This is a prayerful way to  
open our hearts to those who are voiceless and to be a  
strong witness to the sanctity of all life. 

Week 2 
“This week I have grown to over 150  
cells that are divided into 3 layers. Each  
of those layers is important in God's  
design. The innermost layer will  
become my lungs and stomach; the  
middle layer will be really busy growing  
into my bones, cartilage, heart, muscles  
and internal organs! The outermost 
layer  
will grow to become my brain, nervous 
system and skin.  
Right now I am floating freely inside the 
safe                        protection of my 
mother's womb. She doesn't even know 
I'm here  
yet….but God does…and so do you!” 

 
Thank you  
A heartfelt thank you goes out to all the CCW 
women who served at the funeral luncheon for 
the Gloria Ziebler Family on March 19th.  Your 
service and compassion were so appreciated by 
her family.  Thank you for your commitment and 
time as a member of the Funeral Lunch Com-
mittee.  Special thanks goes out to Sean O’Hagan 
for all of his assistance throughout the luncheon.  
Thanks to Cookies Restaurant and Angie, Keith, 
Lisa and Bre for their delicious food and help dur-
ing the luncheon.  Ann Schrishuhn Funeral Lunch 
Coordinator. 
CCW Volunteers 
Jeanne Rapp 
Robin White 
Peg Furto 
Shirl Deutsch 
Pat Hogan  
Cathy Glover 
Robin White 
 Jean Jun 
 Kathy O;Hagan 

There is a box in the basement of the church for donations 
for Ukraine  



St. Mary’s News 



 Information 

 

St. Ann Parish Hall.  Doors open at 12:15pm. Enjoy desserts, 
raffles and socializing with friends, neighbors and fellow 
parishioners.  The cost is $10 per person.  Proceeds are used 
for various CCW projects such as helping food pantries, 
scholarships and providing clothing for children in nee.   
If you would like to donate a faffle prize for this event, 
please contact Gail Durkee at 815-467-5557. 

Let the Good Times Roll! 

Teens of St. Mary's!! 
We will be presenting our Annual Shadows Stations 
of the Cross this Good Friday April 15th at 3pm 
If you would like to be a part of it please join us for 
our practice this Sunday April 3rd at 6:30pm - 8pm in 
the Parish Center.  
If you cannot make the practice, that is fine just let us 
know that you would like to join us, we will do a 
walk-thru on Good Friday as well!! 
This is for all High School Teens and incoming 
Freshman!! 
If you want more info please contact Deacon Fred in 
the RE Office at 815-467-2769. 
Hope to see you here Sunday!! 
 
Lenten Blessings, 
 
Joann Ban 
Youth Minister 
 



Support the works of the Lord through the 2022 Catholic Ministries Annual Appeal 

The 2022 Catholic Ministries Annual Appeal (CMAA) is now underway, and we are asking everyone to pledge their support 
to this important effort for our diocese, and our parish. 

This year’s CMAA theme, Devoted to the Works of the Lord, illustrates how the many ministries our annual appeal supports 
allow us to join together to do God’s work throughout our diocese. From helping the poor and vulnerable to forming future 
priests and educating people of all ages in the faith, the ministries funded through your gifts are far more extensive than our 
parish could provide on its own. 

Our parish’s goal for the 2022 CMAA is $44,600, and 70 percent of any amount we raise over our goal will be returned to us. This is 
a great opportunity for our parish! Please review the materials and prayerfully reflect on your gift to this year’s annual appeal. 

If you do not receive a CMAA mailing, please contact the parish office to request one. 
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